

Bulletin

Thursday 23 January, 2020



Trying to email a teacher or tutor?

Use their first initial followed by their surname (no punctuation) @chartereastdulwich.org.uk

Spring Term

Mon 6 Jan to

Friday 3 Apr

(Half Term week -17 -21 Feb)

Year 9 Parents Evening

Wed 29 Jan

4 - 7pm

Entrance via East Dulwich
Grove

(No Enrichment today)

Staff Training

Tue 4 Feb (school closes at 12:10 for students)

Year 8/9 Ski Trip

12 - 19 Feb

Staff Training day

Friday 28 Feb

(School closed all day)



WW1 Battlefields Trip

As part of their studies, GCSE History students in Yr 10 have been invited to attend a trip to Northern France and Belgium to visit battlefields at Ypres and the Somme, as well as Tyne Cot cemetery. The trip will be beneficial in helping to contextualise and bring to life their learning. An email has been sent with further information, and the deadline for the first payment (which also serves as confirmation of attendance) is due by the 31 January. If anyone has any questions or queries regarding the trip, or this deadline, please contact Mr Fogarty at: bfogarty@chartereastdulwich.org.uk

Football Boots Donations

This term we are doing Football and Rugby within PE lessons. This means that, ideally, all students will have football boots as the rainy weather makes the grass very muddy and slippery. The PE department wondered if any parents have hung up their football boots or have any spare, unused ones lying around the house. If you do, please consider donating them to the PE department so that students can use them within PE lessons and clubs. Please ask your child to bring your spare football boots to the PE department.

Duke of Edinburgh Awards Walking Boots Donations

In July, the school will be taking 120 Yr 9 students to Guildford to complete their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Awards. If you have any spare walking boots that are no longer of use and wish to donate these to the school, please ask your child to deliver them to Mr Heath in the PE department/D of E Manager.



Bulletin

Thursday 23 January, 2020



Spring Term

Mon 6 Jan to

Friday 3 Apr

(Half Term week - 17 -21 Feb)

Year 9 Parents Evening

Wed 29 Jan

4 - 7pm

Entrance via East Dulwich
Grove

(No Enrichment today)

Staff Training

Tue 4 Feb (school closes at 12:10 for students)

Year 8/9 Ski Trip

12 - 19 Feb

Staff Training day

Friday 28 Feb

(School closed all day)

Friday Football Training

Friday Football training will be running every Friday at JAGS Astro Turf from 4pm-5.30pm. We will be alternating year groups every week. Please see the schedule below. Students will be dismissed straight from JAGS. If you have any questions then please contact Mr Heath at: rheath@chartereastdulwich.org.uk

Friday 17 January - Girls Football/Year 7 Boys Friday 31 January - Girls Football/Year 7 Boys Friday 28 February - Girls Football/Year 7 Boys Friday 13 March - Girls Football/Year 7 Boys Friday 27 March - Girls Football/Year 7 Boys Friday 24 January - Year 8/9/10 Boys Friday 7 February - Year 8/9/10 Boys Friday 6 March - Year 8/9/10 Boys Friday 20 March - Year 8/9/10 Boys Friday 3 April - Year 8/9/10 Boys

What is the burden of air pollution on children's health?

Date: Tuesday 4 February. Time: 6pm - 7.15pm

Venue: Vaughan Williams Auditorium, James Allen's Girls' School, East Dulwich Grove, SE22 8TE

Dr Mudway has researched the impact of air pollution on human health for over 20 years, publishing over 100 research papers, reports and book chapters, as well as providing advice to local, national and international governments and NGOs. Currently his work is focused on understanding the early life impact of pollutants, particularly on the development of lung and cognitive function in children living in urban areas.

You can book your **FREE** tickets for this interesting and insightful talk by following the link https://www.trybooking.com/uk/book/event?eid=10088&

Special Portuguese Menu - Wednesday 5th February

- Peri Peri Chicken
- ♦ Halloumi & Vegetable Wrap
- ♦ Red Spicy Rice
- ♦ Rainbow Coleslaw
- ♦ Mixed Salad
- Sweetcorn
- Frozen Toffee Yoghurt
- Fresh Fruit

A note for your diary: Enrichment is cancelled Wed 29 Jan

Please make a note that due to the Yr 9 Parents Evening, which is being held next Wednesday 29th January at 4pm, there will be no Enrichment on that day.

Thank you.